

Lacon Childe School

...more than just a school



Head of School Mrs. Rachel Croxton-Broome Consultant Executive Headteacher Mrs. Ruth Allen

23 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

COMBINED SCIENCE

Your child will be studying for the Combined Science GCSE during their time in Key Stage 4. This will involve the completion of six examinations in the Summer of 2026. To assist them in achieving their full potential, the Science Department will be providing each student with the opportunity to purchase a revision guide and an accompanying workbook. This will help your child with their revision and assist in completing homework tasks. Copies are available to purchase from school at a combined discounted price of £10 for both books (each book separately has an RRP of £9.99).

On-line Payments - This is now available to all parents/carers who have registered with Arbor. You will be able to make payments using the 'Shop' section in your Arbor account.

I cannot emphasise enough how important it will be for your child to have their own revision guide to help with exam preparation. We have a few second-hand copies, if your child is eligible for pupil premium funding and you are unable to make a financial contribution at this time, please contact Mrs Broom via lynette.broom@laconchildeschool.co.uk...Information about pupil premium eligibility can be found on the Lacon Childe School website.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L. Broom
Subject Leader - Science

Love Lane, Cleobury Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8PE

Tel: (01299) 270312

E-mail: admin@laconchildeschool.co.uk

www.lacon-childe.org.uk

The Shropshire Gateway Educational Trust

A charity and company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales, company number 9115941